
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:   Mayor and City Council  

   

FROM: Greg Guernsey, Director 

Planning and Zoning Department 

 

DATE: January 16, 2019 

 

RE:  C14-2018-0099 – Howard Lane Commercial; District 7 

  Withdrawal of Zoning Change Request by the Applicant 

 

The applicant has provided the staff with correspondence withdrawing the above 

referenced zoning case from further consideration. 

 

 

 

 

Greg Guernsey, Director 

Planning and Zoning Department 

 

xc: Spencer Cronk, City Manager 

 J. Rodney Gonzales, Assistant City Manager 


